EXHIBIT E

APPROVAL FROM THE
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR




BEFORE THE ARKANSAS POLLUTION CONTROL
AND ECOLOGY COMMISSION

IN RE: REQUEST BY THE SOUTHWESTERN )
FELECTRIC POWER COMPANY )
TO INITIATE RULEMAKING TO )
AMEND REGULATION NO. 2 )

DOCKET NO. 14-007-R

SOUTHWESTERN ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY’S
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE WITH EXECUTIVE ORDER 15-02

Southwestern Electric Power Company (“SWEPCO”) for its Statement of Compliance
with Executive Order 15-02, states:

1. Executive Order 15-02 requires submission of all amendments to existing
regulations to be submitted to the Office of the Governor for approval.

2. On January 20, 2015, the proposed amendment to APCEC Regulation No. 2
proposed by SWEPCO in its Petition to Initiate Third-Party Rulemaking was submitted to the
Office of the Governor.,

3. On March 2, 2015, SWEPCO was notified that SWEPCQO’s proposed amendment
had been approved by the Office of the Governor. See Exhibit A attached hereto,

Respectfully submitted,

MITCHELL, WILLIAMS, SELIG,
GATES & WOODYARD, PLLC
425 W. Capitol Avenue, Suite 1800
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-3525
(501) 688-8800
miaylor@mwlaw.com

By: ﬂflﬂf vlj

Marcella J. Taylor/ AR Bar No. 82156
Allan Gates, AR Bar No. 72040

Counsel for Southwestern Electric Power Company




CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that on this 7" day of August, 2015, I served a copy of the foregoing
Statement of Compliance with Executive Order 16-02 on the following by electronic service:

Lorielle Gutting, Esq.
Chief, Legal Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
gutting(@adeq.state.ar.us
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EXHIBIT A




Marcy Taylor

From: Zac Harper <Zac.Harper@governor.arkansas.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 10:59 AM

To: Marcy Taylor

Subject: SWEPCO & Domtar Petitions

Ms. Taylor,

I wanted to let you know that your petitions were approved by our office, and are now up for legislative approval. |
notified Ryan Benefield at ADEQ and PC&E, but wanted to keep you in the loop as well. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Thank You,

Zac Harper

Liaison

Office of Governor Asa Hutchinson
State Capitol, Room 120

Little Rock, AR 72201

C: (870} 395-1000




